
VOLUNTARY 

SAFETY RECALL
Pink Inner Tube for Stuffed Animals

(Model Number: 417220)

If the inner tube is pulled over a child’s head, it may pose a safety issue.

(not actual size)

Product was sold as part of a set with a tutu bikini from April 2011 to August 2011

Consumers should immediately stop using the pink inner tube
and return to your local Build-A-Bear Workshop® store where you

will be able to exchange the inner tube for a coupon valued at £5.   
 

Call Build-A-Bear Workshop at 0800 432 0779
between 2 pm – 12 am Monday – Friday,
between 3 pm – 10 pm Saturday or visit

www.buildabear.co.uk for more information.


